From: Stephanie Coughlan [mailto:scoughlan@waterfordcity.ie]
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2006 3:19 PM
To: HIS - WAM
Subject: F.A.O. Meetings Administrator
Please ensure the attached letter is forwarded to the Meetings Administrator within your Local Authority.

It was unanimously agreed at the Council Meeting of Waterford City Council held on 6th June to forward the motion to the Taoiseach, Minister for Justice, Equality & Law Reform, Minister for Health & Children and circulate to other Councils.
Our Ref:  PP/SC

Bertie Ahearn T.D.,

Taoiseach,

Department of the Taoiseach,

Government Buildings,

Upper Merrion St.,

Dublin 2.







22nd June, 2006

Dear Taoiseach,

The following motion was unanimously adopted by Waterford City Council at the meeting held on 6th June, 2006.

“That Waterford City Council  

(i) 
calls on the Government to ensure that all children are afforded the highest legal & constitutional protection from sexual and all forms of abuse; 

(ii)
demands that, in addition to the emergency legislation adopted last week and in accordance with calls from the National Rape Crisis Network, a review of all legislation be undertaken forthwith in consultation with all stakeholders to enable the introduction of secure, comprehensive and up to date legislation in the area of rape & sexual abuse at the earliest possible date and

(iii)
further demands that an appropriate core funding stream be put in place to enable the universal  enforcement of the legislation and the provision of comprehensive victim support services”.

It was agreed that the Resolution be brought to your attention.

The City Council expressed concern on this issue and I would be grateful for your response so that I may revert to Council.

Yours sincerely,

_______________________

P. Power,

Director of Services,
Housing & Corporate Affairs.
